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Follow up 
Completed 

Dear Caroline, 

We noticed your letter to Kildare County Council on the 27th July 2016 regarding the application for Sand & Gravel 
merchants Ltd - please see attached - you may not be aware of the applicant does not appear to have planning 
permission to operate at this location! 
The residents in the area have had on going issues and concerns with the operator, land owner and Kildare Council 
regarding this operation including breeches of the of the EIS report. 

Many Thanks 
Rathgorragh Residents Assocation 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.svnlanteccloud.com 
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Ms Ciara Corrigan, 

Environment Section, 

Aras Chill Dara, 

Devoy Park, 
Naas, 
Co. Kildare 

W91 X77F 

Envimnmental Protection Agency 
m Glnlomh-hl wn Ch-hnv Can- 

Headquarters. W Box 3000 
Johnstown CaMe Estatc 
County Werford. Ireland 
~ 3 5  wan 

Ceanncheathrl). Bosca PoiY 3000 
EastAI ChaiiUn Bhaile Sheain 
Contae ~och Garman. Eire 
Y3SW821  

T. +353539t60600 
F: +353 53 9160699 
E: inloWepa.ie 
w: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 5 5  99 

27Ih July 201 6 

1 '  

RE: Sand & Gravel Merchants Limited, Thornberry, Kill, County Kildare 

Dear Ciara, 

Kildare County Council completed an inspection of the above waste facility permitted site on the 22"' 
July 2016. 

I would be grateful if you could confirm whether: 

1.  waste activities are being carried out at this facility; 

2. the facility has been restored and closed in accordance with the conditions of the waste 
facility permit and to the satisfaction of Kildare County Council; 

3. the facility has been restored to grassland. 

Your prompt response by return would be very much appreciated. If you have any queries please do 
not hesitate to give me a call at the number above. 

Yours sincerely, 

Caroline Murphy 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
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